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Parks Parcs
Canada Canada

March 24, 2017

David Harpley

VP Environment and Permitting Affairs
Canadian Zinc Corporation

Suite 1710-650 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, BC

V6B 4N9

Dear Mr. Harpley,

Re: Information Request related to Parks Canada Technical Report
Prairie Creek Mine All Season Road EA

Regarding your March 20, 2017 request for additional information about the Parks
Canada Technical Report on the Prairie Creek Mine All Season Road EA, please see
the following attachments for our responses.

Parks Canada will work with the Nah?3 Dehé Consensus Team, to consider your
request for our raw caribou location data.

If you seek further clarification on any other components of our Technical Report,
please contact Allison Stoddart (Allison.Stoddart@pc.gc.ca), who will put you in
touch with the appropriate technical expert.

Sincerely,

AN

David Walker

Acting Superintendent

Nahanni National Park Reserve

Parks Canada / Government of Canada
P.O. Box 348, Fort Simpson NT
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